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Dear Key Clubbers, 

 

 Hello, Region 6!  I hope you have had 

a great start to your summer and are 

taking a well-deserved break.  I know 

you have been very occupied with 

schoolwork and other activities, but 

now that summer has arrived, you 

should be focusing more of your energy 

on Key Club and service projects. 

 In our district, the majority of the 

divisions are located in California, so it 

is important that we Nevada divisions 

establish an identity within the district 

and work together for a brighter future.  

One way to grow as a region is to make 

goals.   

 By achieving our goals, we will be able 

to measure our progress.  One such goal 

is to fundraise for PTP by the beginning 

of Fall Rally on October 24.  The 

district’s goal for PTP fundraising is  

$75,000, and the regional goal is for each 

school to raise a minimum of $175 by 

September 15.  These funds will be used 

to help hospitalized children and their 

families during the rough time spent in a 

medical facility or hospital.  You can 

easily raise this amount of money, 

especially by using the fundraising ideas 

that have been posted on the divisional 

website under the “Resources” tab, called 

“Fundraising Powerpoint from May 

DCM.”   

 By using your resources and planning 

in advance, you will have an extremely 

successful year.  Remember to organize 

service projects and hold club meetings 

over the summer as well.  Good luck!  ☺ 

 

Sincerely in service,   

Alexis Taitel 

Upcoming Events: 
Fall Rally North will be October 24, 

where you can experience 

motivational programs and a 

divisional spirit rally, meet new 

people, help out Pediatric Trauma 

Prevention, and have fun!  

Registration materials are available 

on www.cnhkeyclub.org under the 

“Events” tab. 

The Cali-Nev-Ha District has created Google Groups for 

each of the five club officer positions, and each you 

must join your proper group.  For example, if you are a 

treasurer, you must join the Treasurer Google Group 

and check it often for updates and  other important 

information.  Please join these as quickly as possible: 

 

Presidents/Vices: http://groups.google.com/group/cnh

-presidents0910 

Secretaries: http://groups.google.com/group/cnh-

secretaries0910 

Treasurers: http://groups.google.com/group/cnh-

treasurers0910 

Editors: http://groups.google.com/group/cnh-bete0910 

 Region 6 Banquet 
Unfortunately, the banquet has 

been officially cancelled and will 

not be rescheduled.  Because 

officers still need to be installed, 

the ceremony will occur at the 

June DCM on June 25.   

Alexis Taitel 
D23/45 Lieutenant Governor 

Cali-Nev-Ha District 

(775) 379-5640 

D23.KC.LtG@gmail.com   

Keri Putnam 
Region 6 Advisor 

Cali-Nev-Ha District 

(775) 232-3510 

nvbooklady@sbcglobal.net  
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